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Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Council

My name is Terry Siler. | live in Superior Wyoming. Southwest Wyoming,
Sweetwater County. | would like to thank you for the opportunity to comment on
Adobe Town.

| first entered the Adobe Town area in 1976. At that time it was truly a remote
area of wyoming. Only a few people entered into this area because of it's
remoteness. It was Beautiful. | spent many nights alone in the wilderness. As
time has come along more people have began to frequent this area but it has
stayed remote and unspoiled. It is still beautiful.

We as a nation need to contine to develop our natural resources. We need to
do this to contine to function as a nation and for the industries. We as a nation
also need to realize that there comes a time when we must step back and look at
what we have. There comes a time when we must think about our future, about
our generations to come. And to realize that every once in awhile there comes
an opportunity to leave a gift for the future, a gift to our nation, a gift from the
earth.

We need to protect Adobe Town. It's value of being what it is far outweighs
the value of the minerals under it.
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